
 Goodbye 

Unfortunately we are saying “goodbye” to our friend 
Gracie at the end of this term as she is moving away 
from Earl Shilton and going to a new school. We have 
all loved spending time with you Gracie and we will 

miss you, but we also know that 
you will have an   absolutely 
amazing time at your new 

school. The new friends that you 
will make will be very lucky to 
have a lovely friend like you 

come and join them. 
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 Star of the 
Week 

for a super first term 
and just being amazing! 

Well Done! 

 

 

Merry Christmas! 

Well we have completed the first full term of Year 1. I am so proud of how the children have adapted 
to the Year 1 curriculum and embraced each and everything that we do at school. They have been an 
absolute pleasure to get to know and teach this term, and I’m looking forward to sharing with them 

the new adventures and fun that await them next term.  

They are, however, now absolutely ready for a well-deserved holiday and rest, so I would just like to 
wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy new year, and I look forward to seeing you all 

again on Wednesday 4th January when school reopens. 


